Parents,

The 2017 Brighton Modified B Softball Team will be practicing
at French Road Elementary School (at least to begin) this
season. The girls will attend Sport Study Hall at TCMS. They
must arrive to the cafeteria between 2:40-2:45. Then, take the
FRES shuttle, which leaves at 3:20. Practice will run from 3:30-
5:00 every day. Tryout week will be Monday 3/20-Wednesday
3/22. The selection process will take place after practice on
3/22. We will be running a little late that day but should be
finished by 6:00 or earlier. The girls will phone you when they
can be picked up that day.

A prompt pickup time would be most appreciated after each
practice. Many teams and groups use the FRES gym. This will
ensure a smooth transition for all teams involved.

Mr. Nate Merritt, district Director for Health, Physical
Education and Athletics will determine our home game field.
This will be subject to change on a weekly basis. I will
communicate with you where games will be played as soon as |
am notified. All home games will be played on the Brighton
campus.

I thank you in advance for your cooperation and support. It is
hard to believe that this will be my 19th season coaching this
team! Please remember the importance of a prompt pickup
time from both practices and games. If your child cannot
attend a practice or game, please notify me ASAP. If you have
any questions, please call me at 217-1639 or e-mail me.

mark_salerno@bcsd.org

[ am looking forward to another great season!



Mark Salerno

Physical Education Teacher

Modified B Softball Coach

Monroe County Modified B Softball Chairperson
French Road Elementary School



